
Shutting down restaurants and gyms is completely unfair, while grocery stores and other retail outlets remain open as 'essential' 
business.  Restaurants have not been a hot bed for Covid-19, they follow the strictest cleaning protocols and need to remain open.  
These businesses support other business as well, such as lodging, shopping, etc.  We cannot keep doing this to small business!  


